Editorial

In an effort to make our Journal more readily consulted by Balkan botanists and to encourage early publi-
cation of new records of vascular plants in the Balkans, the Editorial Board decided to initiate a new series pre-
senting new chorological information. This is important for the numerous ongoing projects in various countries
such as the compilation of Floras, Red Lists, Red Data Books, floristic mapping, etc. We offer to authors the op-
portunity to publish their new chorological data under the series title New floristic records in the Balkans. For fur-
ther details, please see p. 107 of this volume.
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